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Madam President,
Iceland welcomes the delegation of Moldova and its national report, and welcomes the recent ratification of the Istanbul Convention.

Iceland makes the following recommendations:
1. Eliminate the gender-pay gap and adopt a legislative framework to enforce the principle of equal pay for work of equal value.
2. Scale up access to comprehensive sexuality education in schools and vocational training institutions in line with ICPD25 commitment.
3. Provide essential and specialist support services for victims of gender-based violence, including domestic violence. 
4. Develop and implement a comprehensive strategy for preventing and combating hate speech.
5. Ensure the rights of LGBTI+ persons are effectively protected under Law number 121. 


I wish Moldova all success for its review. 
I thank you. 


